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Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ, 
 
I wish to take this opportunity to express my gratitude to 
all who supported the 2010 diocesan-wide capital 
campaign. What a tremendous show of stewardship of 
the Church!  During my first year as your bishop, I have 
visited about a third of our parishes, missions, schools 
and campus ministries, and have seen first-hand some of 
the good works that have been made possible through 
your generous support of this campaign. Your gifts have 
restored our beautiful churches, improved our Catholic 
schools, and enhanced the Legacy of Faith grant making 
program.  
 
With prayers that your heart be filled with the Joy of the 
Gospel, I am 
 
Sincerely in Christ, 

 
Most Reverend John F. Doerfler, STD, JCL 
Bishop of Marquette 
 

Diocesan-wide Campaign Draws to a Close 
The 4-year pledge redemption period is drawing to a close for most people who pledged their support 
to the 2010 diocesan-wide capital campaign, “Our Faith in the Future.”  As a courtesy to those who 
need more time to fulfill their pledge commitments, the Diocese of Marquette will continue to provide 
pledge redemption services throughout 2015. The Diocese will also distribute the monies collected to 
parishes and schools for each quarter that donations are received.  
 

Overall Impact 
As of Dec 31, 2014, nearly $8.5 million has been distributed as follows: 

Parishes      $3.2 million 
Catholic Schools     $1.4 million  
Legacy of Faith     $1.4 million 
UPCSA (2011 only)     $1.9 million 
Campaign Fees     $0.6 million 

Six parishes conducted “piggyback” campaigns to 
raise additional funds for their parish needs. These 
parishes raised a total of $3 million.  

 
Overall Impact    $11.5 million 
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Use this space to briefly summarize all the things that were accomplished at 
your parish or school with the capital campaign proceeds. Some suggestions to 
consider: 

• Include one or two photos of projects completed 
• Use bullet points to list multiple projects 
• Consider a brief letter from the pastor and/or principal 
• If there is still work to be done, explain what that is and give a target date 

for completion 
• Talk about the BENEFIT of the projects that were funded 
• Include comments or testimonials from parishioners or school families 

Insert photo of your parish or school here. 

Extend Your Impact 
We are extremely grateful for 
your support of our parish. Large 
of small, every dollar makes a 
difference. If you want to ensure 
that your support for our parish 
continues even after you are 
gone, please consider a bequest 
gift in your will or trust. 


